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Please contact your child’s teacher at anytime if you have any questions or concerns at 980.343.6477.

Homework
Please be sure to check your child’s agenda each night. Every night, your child should have 30 minutes of reading. Math and Reading content, as well as one cursive sheet are due on Fridays. Please sign your child’s agenda showing that you know they have homework and it is completed. 

What we are learning in 4th grade

[bookmark: _GoBack]Reading- Our growing readers are learning about the characters in their book. They are learning to analyze characters through their feelings, actions, and thoughts.  

Writing- Our young authors are reviewing how to write in complete sentences, and reviewing knowledge of nouns, adjectives, verbs, and adverbs. 

Math- Mathematicians are working on place value to 1 million. They are working on rounding, adding and subtracting numbers to 1 million. Mathematicians are also working on using the CUBES strategy to solve word problems.
  
Science- Scientist are about contact forces. They are exploring how things move, gravity, friction, and change in Mass.  

Social Studies- Citizens are learning about their rights and responsibilities as a citizen. They are learning how to be a productive citizen within a growing society of different cultures.  
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Upcoming Events
Oct. 12th – Early Release
Oct. 31st – No School

                  






                                                   


     
	



	
Notes from the Teacher:
Dear Families,
	Welcome back!! First quarter is underway! It was great to meet with all of you who attended Open House or came in on the first few days of school! Please encourage your child to focus during class, and complete all assignments with accuracy and excellence. 	
	We have spent most of the first week getting to know one another through various team-building activities, learning inventories, and practicing classroom expectations and procedures.
	Please make sure that all forms have been returned to your child’s teacher so that I can make sure your child’s information is up-to-date. I look forward to working with you all as a team for a successful 4th grade year!
Sincerely,
The 4th grade team	
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